From: Cody Wilson

To: Cynthia Bojorquez

Cc: justin@usabmx.com

Subject: Re: Santa Clara BMX

Date: Sunday, November 27, 2022 6:20:06 AM
Cynthia,

No change in our status. We are happy to lease the property directly and provide sanctioned
activities as soon as we can have a lease directly with the city.

Thanks

CODY WILSON
Director Of Track Operations

USA BMX | BMX Canada
USA BMX Freestyle
USA BMX Foundation

0:480-961-1903 X145
cody(@usabmx.com
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On Tue, Nov 22, 2022 at 4:02 PM Cynthia Bojorquez <CBojorquez(@santaclaraca.gov>
wrote:

Good afternoon,

On December 6, staff will be providing at update to the City Council on the status of the
BMX lease. The last correspondence I had received indicated that USA BMX was not
interested in working with PAL and would not sanction the facility if PAL remained the
operator. It has been several months since that correspondence so I just wanted to circle
back with you to reaffirm that this continues to be the position of USA BMX.

Can you please let me know what your position is at the current time? Thank you!
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